
The University of Texas at Austin 

Lyndon B. Johnson School of Public Affairs and the School of Law 

We Request Your Participation 

in an Important: 

 

Property Title Survey 
in your Community 

Representatives from U.T. will be in your 

community to talk with residents on 
 

January 7-January 14, 2012 

Having clear title to your land is important. Clear title provides security of ownership -- 

and is often a requirement to receive home improvement and rebuilding assistance from 

state and federal sources, such as disaster relief funding. With your assistance, the Univer-

sity of Texas study will help us better understand what kinds of title problems residents in 

your community face when buying and selling their properties. The survey will also help us 

understand what new laws are needed to help residents and their families maintain clear 

title.  The survey is being conducted by the University of Texas at Austin for the Texas De-

partment of Housing and Community Affairs and the State Legislature. Interviewers from 

U.T. will be in your community between January 7th-14th. If your household is selected for 

the survey, your participation is voluntary and your responses will be entirely confidential. 

Questions?  Contact Dr. Peter M Ward, University of Texas LBJ School;   
peter.ward@mail.utexas.edu  512-626-2963 

 

Or here in the colonia or county with:  


